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Alleged dispute concerning employment consultation.

This matter was the subject to a conference at the Fair Work Commission on 1 December
2014. The parties agreed to the following recommendation as the resolution of the dispute:

1. There will be further consultation now that the decision to sell Post Connect has been
made.

a. There will be a consultation meeting involving the national union with the state
branches involved to consider the change implementation process, an overview of the
likely timing overall and in each centre, the likely labour requirements, location issues
and any mitigation issues. National issues arising will be responded to and if that
requires further meeting it will be of a similar format.

b. Consultation concerning further local implementation issues such as the details of
relocation and timing and particular redeployment and redundancy will be the subject
to State level consultation including the State union.
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